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Big Walnut Music Boosters Meeting Minutes
October 27, 2022

In Attendance:  David Snodgrass, Laura Snodgrass, Robin Geng, Barb Wolfe, Darleen 
Hohenbrink, Kathy Blocher, Josh Delvesco, Lisa Huston, Craig Porter, Amy Read

Call to Order:  7:05 PM by David Snodgrass

Reports:
● Secretary

- Minutes from the September 22, 2022 meeting were reviewed.  Motion to approve as 
amended by Laura Snodgrass, 2nd by Kathy Blocher, unanimous approval of the 
motion.

● Treasurer
- Robin provided written financial reports for review.  Reconciled balance as of 

09/30/22 is $67,275.61.

● Band/Auxiliary (Craig)
- OEMA Competitions are now complete
- Concert Band has begun including section auditions

● Choir (Lisa) 
- BGSU Men’s Chorus performed at BWHS on October 21 as part of their Fall Tour
- BWHS Holiday Concert is scheduled for December 14

● Orchestra (Amy)
- 4 Students made it into TRI-M
- 1 Student will be attending Regional Honors

Old Business:
● By-Law Amendment Presentation 

- Reviewed proposed amendments to current by-laws
- Revised By-Laws will be sent to Board via email for review prior to November 

meeting and voted on in January

New Business:
● November Meeting

- The November meeting will be moved to the 3rd Thursday (Nov 17th) in the BWHS 
Band Room.  Motion to approve moving the meeting by Kathy Bocher, 2nd by Robin 
Geng, unanimous approval of the motion.

Other Business: 
● Mattress Sale Update

- The mattress sale brought in a profit of $2,595
- $825 paid to students for referrals
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● Orlando Trip
- A Fuel Surcharge of $5,870 has been added to the Orlando Trip which is not covered 

by student cost.  Mr. Porter asked that the BW Music Boosters help cover the 
additional cost.  Motion to approve the expenditure by Laura Snodgrass, 2nd by 
Robin Geng, unanimous approval of the motion.

● Memorial Day Market
- Laura Snodgrass will be reaching out to the Sunbury Council to schedule the town 

square for the Memorial Day Market.

Adjourned:  7:43 PM, motion by Kathy Blocher, 2nd by Robin Geng

Submitted by:  Darleen Hohenbrink, Secretary


